
Come on out and share a meal with friends and neighbors at the High 
Woodlands Community Picnic, Saturday, August 13th from 4:00 - 6:00 
PM.  Hot dogs, burgers, dessert, beverages and paper products provided. 
Please bring a salad or side dish to share. The pool will be open so you 
can come and enjoy a good meal, good company and fun. 
Many thanks to Thea Warner for organizing it but we are still looking 
for a few folks to help man the tables and clean up. Please contact Thea  
@ 425 408-1276 to let her know you will help out.  

Community Picnic Aug 13th Pool Staff:  
 
Manager:  
Crystal Lee  
        
Asst. Manager:  
Kaila Lee  
 
Head Guard:  
Tara Bandel 
       
Lifeguards:  
Alyse Wabaunsee 
Mikko McFeely  
Crystal Lindberg 
Morgan Olsen 
Connor Peasley  
                    
 Pool Porter:  
Julianne Tolentino 
 
Pool Phone Number 
806-9119 

Jim Eagan - President  
jeagan2001@comcast.net   425 488-8426  
Bill Connell - Vice President 
connellow@comcast.net  425 823-2449 
David Lee - Treasurer 
dwlee_@msn.com      425 765-9174 
OPEN - Secretary 
Richard Kobylka - Park 
markoblyka@comcast.net    425 488-3057 
Ken Vogt- Pool 
kensanvogt@yahoo.com      425 488-8859 
OPEN - Architecture 
Crystal Lee - Pool Manager 
Crystal.ice1@gmail.com    425 806-9119 
 

Board Members 
 

Board Meetings are 
generally held the first 
Monday of the month. 
All homeowners are 
welcome and encour-
aged to attend. During 
the summer they are 
held at the pool at 
7:30 p.m.  
 
August 1 
 
September 12 
 
October 3 
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Reminder: 
 

3rd Quarter dues must be 
paid current (as of Aug 15th) 

in order to use the pool.  

High Woodlands Garage Sale 
This is an opportunity for individual homeowners to 
hold a garage sale on the same day to get lots of cus-
tomers. The date for the garage sale this year is Sat-
urday August 6th from 9am - 3 pm  (the last news-
letter incorrectly stated Aug. 7th. We are sorry for 
any confusion). No one has come forward to put an 
ad in the newspaper or hang signs so response may 
be low. If you would like to take care of the advertis-
ing the HOA will reimburse you for the cost. This 
will need to be done quickly. Please contact Crystal 
Lee if you are interested in taking care of this. 



Pool Rules 

• Rules are on the website or copies are in the office 

• Emergency Information forms need to be updated each year for every family us-
ing the pool 

• Renters must have a letter/email from the owner passing on the privilege to use 
the pool on file at the pool office.   

Rat Ball and Teen Swim  
 

Every Tuesday, teens 13-19 
years old can come to the pool 
from 8-9 pm and play Rat Ball in 
the shallow end or swim in the 
deep end. This hour is for teens 
and their friends to come and 
have fun together without 
‘watching out’ for the little ones. 
 

Adult Swim 
 
Wednesday from 8-9 pm is for 
adults 18 years and older to 
swim. There are no children al-
lowed on deck. Come and relax. 

There is still one session left of swim lessons 
this summer. If you have kids who need to be 
water safe, lessons are the way to go. If you 
were on swim team and want to continue to im-
prove, swim lessons are a great way to get 
ready for next season. Classes are 1/2 hour 
Monday thru Friday for two weeks. The cost 
for homeowners and their grandchildren is only 
$40.00 per child. Non members are also wel-
come, their price is $60.00 per child. Deadline 
for the last session is Wed. Aug 3rd. 

Swim Lessons 

We’re on the Web! 
www.highwoodlands.org 

 
High Woodlands Homeowners Assoc. 

PO Box 772 
Kirkland, WA 98083 
E-mail the board at: 

board@highwoodlands.org  

Pool Hours  
Everyday 1-8 


